
 

 

ADDENDUM ONE 
QUESTIONS and ANSWERS 

6764 OF 
 
Date: 03/02/23 
 
To: All Bidders  
 
From:  Rob Taylor, Procurement Contracts Officer 
 AS Materiel State Purchasing Bureau (SPB) 
 
RE: Addendum for Invitation to Bid (ITB) Number 6764 OF for 2023 or Current Production Year Ford 

Transit XLT Rear Lift All Wheel Drive (AWD) Transit Vans to be opened on March 9, 2023 at 2:00 p.m. 
Central Time 

 
 

Following are the questions submitted and answers provided for the above-mentioned ITB.  The 
questions and answers are to be considered as part of the ITB. 
 
It is the Bidder’s responsibility to check the SPB website for all Addenda or Amendments. 

Question 
Number 

ITB 
Section 

Reference 

ITB 
Page 

Number 

Question State Response 

1. Specifications  Per Your Spec Sheet You are 
asking for GVWR of 10,360 and 
we have vans that are 8,670.  
Per Your Spec Sheet You are 
asking for XLT Trim we have 
XL.  
Per your Spec sheet You are 
asking for 2 Batteries in the van 
we have 1 Battery that is 
required OEM.  
Per your Spec sheet You are 
asking for Blind Spot Monitor 
option we don't have that as 
option on our vans.  
Per your Spec sheet You are 
asking for Passenger Wagon we 
have Cargo van meet FMVSS 
226 Pass Eject. 

The State of Nebraska 
will not accept these 
exceptions as they are 
major deviations from 
the specs 
 

 
 
This Addendum will become part of the ITB and should be acknowledged with the ITB. 
 
  


